
25th October 2024 

Nursery News    
  

Our topic is  

This week in Nursery  
This week we cut vegetables and made pumpkin soup. We were also using the skills we have 

been learning in PE to aim and throw bean bags at a target. 
 
 

 
 

Witches 



After half term in Nursery  

Literacy  
 

We will read ‘Room on the Broom‘. 
 
 

Maths 
 

We will count objects to 3. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 Messages 

 
Remember to send in any photos of your 
 children learning at home to  
nurseryphotos@kingsgate-pri.camden.sch.uk 
 
 
 

Understanding of the World 
 

This week we will make observations of the 
weather and our environment. 
 
 
 
 

 Songs, Rhymes and Poems 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Expressive Arts and Design 
 
This week we will be painting and printing with 
natural objects. 
 
 
 
 
 

mailto:nurseryphotos@kingsgate-pri.camden.sch.uk

